
ANIMAL MANAGEMENT
Welcome to our Animal Management newsletter specially created 
for you to see what’s happening in the department you will be 
joining this September.

Our students have been working harder than ever, despite the 
lockdown restrictions, which meant new ways of study from home for 
much of the year.  

Highlights include some great university offers and the annual trip to 
Crufts.

DISCOVERING
DOGS AT CRUFTS
Students visited day one of 
Crufts to learn more about 
showing and handling mans’ 
best friend.

They witnessed Lemon the 
border collie winning the British 
Open Agility with the main focus 
for the day on the Toy and 
Utility Groups. Miniature poodle 
Ch Minarets Best Kept Secret, 
better known as Frankie, won 
the utility group, while Pablo the 
bichon frise took top prize in 
the Toy group.

The trip was the perfect 
platform for students to network 
with animal industry experts 
and experience the thrills and 
spills at the world’s premier 
canine calendar event. 

Click https://bit.ly/2Y9YNLZ  
for more.

UNIVERSITY OFFERS
Level 3 student, Tyler Hardman  
has had excellent university offers.  
The former Westhoughton High 
School pupil has ambitions to become 
a zookeeper specialising in large 
mammals.

Level 3 student, Ellanna Cooper, a 
former St Bede’s Catholic High School 
pupil, also received some great 
university offers.

Ellanna has ambitions to become an 
ethologist, studying animal behaviour 
and would like to work with exotic 
animals, in particular capybara.

SNAKE SEEKS STUDENT HAVEN
Student, Niamh Finch, kept something up her sleeve during a practical 
animal husbandry session. Click here to see our inquisitive reptilian guest’s 
hideaway https://bit.ly/30TT9iH

To view more animal magic visit https://bit.ly/2YMJ6ti

COLLEGE TIMES
Keep up to date with  
the latest news from  
Wigan & Leigh College.

Download the  
latest edition.

https://www.wigan-leigh.ac.uk/news
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